
To read the newsletter online . . .
 
Click once on the “DOWNLOAD NEWSLETTER” box at the bottom of the front page.
This will open up the newsletter to be read online. If you want to download it to read later, you can download 
or print it using the download arrow or print button. It is usually in the black line at the top of your screen.

A Word From Our President!

It’s August! How time flies. Did you get everything done yet? Me neither! I keep on plugging 
away at my projects but they don’t all get done. That’s ok, we’re retired and have time!
It’s been a lazy summer so far, nothing exciting going on for me, especially with Covid still 
hanging around. I consider myself fortunate to not have gotten Covid again. Even though my 
infection in January was about as mild as you can get, I don’t want it again! Just too much 
disruption in my life.
We have a good lineup of speakers and classes coming up, be sure to find them in this 
issue or on the guild Facebook Page. You can’t beat the price for our classes. We get great 
teachers and fun projects. They are still at a bargain rate 
(did you see the prices at IQF in Long Beach!) and so 
much fun. We have always allowed other local guilds to 
take our workshops but we haven’t advertised it very 
much. Our members get the first chance at a class, which 
will continue, but other local guilds can get on the list for 
any openings, contact Marie Blash.
Do you have some QUILT magazines and/or QUILT Books 
you want to bring it? Only quilting books and magazines, 
please. If your last name is M-Z, bring them in! We will 
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have the tables set up for them. Next month we will open this up to all guild members 
regardless of their last name. Just like we used to.
Also, let’s see some Show and Tell, everyone has been working on something! We haven’t 
had very many members showing their quilts, etc, may be intimidated by something? We are 
not going by the last names anymore, so the more the merrier. I hope I don’t regret saying 
that last part!
The Elks Lodge will provide coffee, tea, and water. We are still NOT asking for snacks. I’m 
thinking that will wait until next year.
Also, at this time, masks are not required. We will continue to abide by what the Elks Lodge 
is doing. For me, I always have a mask with me, just in case I WANT TO WEAR IT.

Bonnie Lippincott
OGQG 2022 President
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DISPATCHER JANUARY 2022

Happy News!  120 quilts have been donated for the Camp Pendleton Gator 
Bash! Thank You!! If you have any quilts to be donated, please bring them 
to the August meeting

Congratulations to Pam Boozan on the marriage of her son!

Sadly we have heard Mimi Benvin passed away. No additional 
information is available at this time.

Bring your quilts to share! No more rotation by last 
names! We want to see what you are doing.
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Robin Gallagher Social Media Chair

Wow! OGQG Members we are heading into 2022 and all getting out 
and about. Don’t forget to share your progress, completions and 
inspirations on Instagram (IG). Our Instagram account is https://
www.instagram.com/orange_grove_quilters_guild/ to see what 
other members are designing, working on and completing. 
Additionally use a hashtag (#OGQGShare) to create great visibility 
for the guild, and help you reach other members or potential future 
members with your wonderful quilt creations. Using the hashtag 
enables us to connect with other members and other members can 
connect with each other.

OGQG Facebook Page Reminder!
For those of you that are on the Orange Grove Quilters Guild 
Facebook Page, I want to remind you that you must be a member to 
join, and also to continue to follow the page.
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COMING ATTRACTIONS TO OUR GUILD!! 

Please join us at our August meeting on Wednesday the 10th, as Ann 
Turley presents her Menagerie trunk show.  You can find more 
inspiration and information on her Facebook page Ann Aldrich Turley or 
on Instagram at #ann Turley. Hope to see you all there!

Don’t miss the meeting!

Britta Laski, 1st Vice President

Britta Laski First Vice President

Our guild is once again collecting school supplies for the Marines and their 
children at Camp Pendleton. 
School supplies as well as gift cards are much needed for the 700 families 
with children as well as the marines themselves as they continue their 
education. On behalf of them all, thank you so much for your continued 
generosity!
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WORKSHOPS

There are only a few workshops left for 2022 and each one will be 
fun to do.  Be sure to stop by the workshop table and see what we 
have to offer.


August will bring us Ann Turley teaching "On Point".  This is a fun, 
easy quilt that only requires 5 fabrics total and you will get a lot done 
in class if you come with your "homework" done.  Ann is a very 
talented lady who always has some neat trick or two to teach us.  


September will bring us Dora Cary teaching "Beads on a String".  
What a wonderful way to use a layer cake or cut some assorted 10 
inch squares to get started on this 
quilt.  Dora is a super lady originally 
from Romania but now residing in Paso 
Robles.  She will have a kit prepared for 
you if you pre-order it.  Cost - $45.


October Shelley Swanland will be with 
us teaching a "Cathedral Window 
Sampler", Come and see Shelley's 
various ways of making the cathedral 
window block.  She is the master!  
And, she will have kits available in the 
class for $15.


November brings us Jeff Warner doing his "Bargello Snowflake".  
The class is currently full but we have a waiting list and, if we get 
enough people to sign up, perhaps we can entice him to do a 
second class.  Jeff is a great guy who lives locally.  Do your 
homework and you will leave class with a good bit of your quilt 
completed.


All of our classes are held at the Westminster Village Club House, 
5200 Blackpool, Westminster, CA.  They begin promptly at 9 am 

and end at 3 pm with a short break for lunch. Come and join us!  It's 
always a fun day.  


Questions: Call or email me - Marie Blash at 714-814-3765 or 
marieblash@att.net

Marie Blash
Workshop Chair

mailto:marieblash@att.net
mailto:marieblash@att.net
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 PHILANTHROPY

Doesn’t seem possible that this year is half over.  We have 
had a very successful year so far and hope to continue with 
all of our philanthropy projects and activities.

Philanthropy Day (perviously Sew Day) will continue on the 
1st Wednesday of the month,  We will meet on Wednesday, 
August 3rd from 9:30 to around 2:30 at the Driftwood Mobile 
Home Park, 15621 Beach Blvd., Westminster.  This month 
the plan is to catch up on some unfinished items.  Some 
quilts need borders in order for the smaller quilts to be big enough, a few need batting and a 
few need backing and binding to be cut and fitted.  There will be kits and patterns available 
to pick from or bring your own.  There will also be fabric available.  Feel free to bring your 
sewing machine and work on a Philanthropy project. Come for the whole day or just a few 
hours.  Bring a lunch and something to drink.  It is a fun filled day.

We need a volunteer to Co-Chair Philanthropy.  The responsibility to  transport fabric from 
storage and return is just more than one person can reasonably handle.  If you would like to 
volunteer to help please keep in mind that there is lifting involved. Items need to be picked 
up from storage on the first Tuesday of the month and returned to storage after Philanthropy 
Day.  Storage is located in Fountain Valley at Warner and Magnolia.  If you think you might 
be interested please contact Sherry Lincoln at 714-514-9983 for more information.

The Gator Bash is finally on schedule, Friday, August 12, 2022 at Camp Pendleton.  Thanks 
to all our fantastic members, we have a great supply and variety of children quilts and 
patriotic quilts  (120 and counting)  to distribute to the Marine families.  Volunteers have 
been contacted and the plan is to meet at the Fountain Valley Senior Center at Talbert and 
Bushard at 8:00 a.m. in order to car pool.  Any questions please contact me.

Looking forward to our General meeting on Wednesday, August 10.  There will be pillowcase 
kits, quilt kits, quilts that need binding and quilts ready for quilting.  THANK YOU 
EVERYONE !!

       

Sherry Lincoln, Philanthropy Chair
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Happy Belated Birthday to all who had Birthdays in July!! 
                                      Happy Birthday to all our August Birthdays!!
                                    (We didn’t send the Newsletter out for July)

July August

Leland Sisk 7/1 Magda Gutierrez 8/1
Lynne Crisafi 7/2 Anna Carlson 8/1
Anne Goldman 7/6 Kathy Stolzenburg 8/2
Anna Lee 7/8 Judith Stamper 8/3
Georgan Zieres 7/8 Mary Jo Freeman 8/6
Darlene Heath 7/9 Lynette Ashton 8/8
Mona Briggs 7/10 Evita Contreras 8/8
Doris Carmack 7/10 Ann Leibovitz 8/8
Kathleen Jones 7/10 Judy Mattson          8/10
Cheryl Guacci 7/11 Camille Lang 8/12
Judi Smith 7/13 April Berg 8/13
Inette Vornholt 7/13 Lois B Gallagher 8/15
Nancy Harrison 7/14 Nancy Fujioka 8/16
Britta Laski 7/14 Suzy Hickey 8/16
Lee Milligan 7/15 Carol Logue 8/18
Pat Adair 7/16 Susan MacVicar 8/20
Mary Ann Stine 7/16 Isabella Rodella 8/20
Carol Macey 7/17 Julia Ogawa 8/21
Donna Ebnit 7/18 Joann Schaum 8/21
Georgia Dettmer 7/18 Debbie Bartlett 8/22
Sue Lagerborg 7/18 Christi Kolisnyk Von Heydenreich 8/23 
Cathe Hagerman-Beizer 7/21 Bonnie Lippincott 8/23
Aileen Tsuruda 7/21 Claudia Viola 8/23
Marilyn Pond 7/22            Judy Smith 8/26
Nancy Kane 7/25 Ginger Titterington 8/31
Barbara Loureiro 7/26
Janine D’Anna 7/27
Betty Ann Lawson 7/27
Jenny Cassell 7/28
Cecilia Hosford 7/29
Norma Millett            7/29
Nancy Henderson    7/31
Betsy White              7/31
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Pam Osario- OGQG Membership
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WAYS AND MEANS

Hope you all had a wonderful break and are anxious to get 
back to Guild.

We will be selling one yard and 3/4th yard cuts at guild in 
August. 

1 yard cuts will cost $5.00. If you purchase 4 yards, you will 
get the 5th yard free!!

3/4 yard cuts will cost $3.75 or two for $5.00!

A FREE pattern will be available for everyone. All you need is 
1 yard of three different fabrics! And we have many choices 
of one yard cuts! This patterns is a good stash buster. It is 
also one that can be completed is a short amount of time.

This pattern was donated by Marilyn Pond and Robin 
Gallagher. 

In September we will be selling Christmas fabric, kits and 
patterns. If you have Christmas fabric, patterns, kits to 
donate, please bring them to Guild in August or September. 
Fabric should be measures and labeled with the size

Thank you again for your continued support.

Looking forward to seeing you at Guild!!

        Carol Logue and Justine Gentile
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Newsletter Brought to you by OGQG Newsletter Editor: Jan Horton
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A Word from our 
Sponsors! Thank you 
for your support…..
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